
Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will resurface a portion of State Road (S.R.) 40 
from U.S. 17 in Barberville to S.R. 11 in western Volusia County. The purpose of the project is to 
extend the service life of the roadway and maintain a safe and reliable driving surface. 
 
In addition to repaving the road, the project will add safety features, including audible vibratory 
pavement markings on the outside edge lines, no parking signs by the Volusia Speedway, and 
warning signs at curves. Additionally, the project proposes to adjust the traffic signal at the 
intersection of S.R. 40 and U.S. 17 to provide a protected/permissive left turn arrow for traffic 
traveling from southbound U.S. 17 to eastbound S.R. 40. 
 
Other work will reconstruct some side street connections to enhance safety for vehicles turning onto 
S.R. 40. 
 
Construction is expected to begin in spring 2025 and last five to eight months. Drivers can expect 
single lane closures with flagging operations.  
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Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 

Project Status & Estimated Costs* 

Design: Completed late 2024 In-house design 

Right of Way: Within existing  —  

Construction: Funded—spring 2025 $       4.4 Million 

*Subject to change 

Roadway Typical Section 

Audible vibratory treatment 

on edge lines to alert drivers 

if they travel outside the lane. 


